
February 1st
​Meeting Highlights

General News

Trustee Shaffer swore in newly appointed Trustee Keith Hochadel in front
of family, friends, and township staff. Trustee Hochadel will serve for the
remaining two years of the term previously held by Trustee William Mittas.
Congratulations Trustee Hochadel on your appointment!

Oath of Office

Hochadel Family

Elected Officials

ON-CALL RECEPTIONIST
The Canton Township Board of Trustees is seeking to hire a receptionist to
fill in as needed. Must have good phone and general office skills. Duties will
be filing, copying, and other general office duties as assigned. Position will
include $10.00- $12.00 per hour plus OPERS and no other benefits
included. Send resume by mail to Canton Township Board of Trustees, 4711
Central Avenue SE, Canton, Ohio 44707 or by email to
t.anslover@cantontwp-oh.gov. 

The Board approved to appoint Trustee Shaffer as the Canton Township
2022 representative to the Stark Council of Government and Trustee
Hochadel as the 2022 Canton Township representative to the Stark County
Tax Incentive Review Committee.

https://www.cantontwp-oh.gov/
mailto:t.anslover@cantontwp-oh.gov


Fire Department

Congratulations!

The Board approved a promotion of
Brian Hull from part-time to full-
time Firefighter/ Medic and the oath
of office was issued by Trustee
Nichols. We wish you a long and
healthy career!

Safety Day

Canton Township Safety Day 2022
was set for October 1st.

The Fire Department currently spends $7,547 dollars for annual
subscriptions. These subscriptions cover everything from EMS reporting,
continuing education, scheduling, and modem services. Our current EMS
supply budget is $30,000 annually. These supplies consist of disposable
items such as oxygen tubing, IV, bandages, PPE, and any/all items needed
to treat any type of medical emergency. Transitioning to Cleveland Clinic
Mercy medical control the department will save $27,547 over the next two
years. Of this saving, $11,500 will be used to improve the departments
electronic record keeping, state and federal reporting systems, inventory,
scheduling, and operations tracking systems.

The Board received a draft copy of Fire Department's annual report that
indicates the township responded to more calls for service in 2021 than
2020 overall with a notable increase in EMS related calls over 2020's
volume.



Public Works Department

The Board approved to sign the 2021 Township Highway Mileage
Certification of 97.28 miles of public roads in Canton Township.

The Board approved a resolution that spells out requirements and fees to
excavate within township roadway and right of way. 

Options for a resident opt-in communications call/text message technology
are being explored to enhance resident awareness of items going on within
the township. 

Heard from Public Works a repeater antenna has failed and needs replaced at
a cost of $2,080. A temporary solution is in place to enable Public Works
staff to communicate on their frequency. 



The residential yard waste site is closed for the season. Below is the final
year end tally of grant funds used.



Roads not maintained by Canton Township



Zoning Department

The Board declared the following property as a nuisance as deemed by the
Zoning Director, and order it abated per Ohio Revised Code 505.173 and/or
505.86 and/or 505.87 and the Canton Township Property Maintenance
Code. 1500 Warner Rd for trash/ debris.

The Board of Zoning Appeals will conduct a public hearing on Feb. 28th at
7:00 pm. Appeal #1199-22 is for 1116 Youtz Ave NE- Parcel No. 1315042-
R2- Single Family. Applicant is requesting a (8) eight-foot variance to the
north side yard setback, a variance to exceed the square foot area of the
primary use structure, a variance to exceed the total square footage of all
unattached accessory buildings in a R2 for a carport.

Community Center





Upcoming Board Meetings

February 15th & March 1st
Regular Meeting 6:30 p.m. will be held at the Administration Office at

4711 Central Ave SE

The remaining meetings for 2022 will be every 1st and 3rd
Tuesday of the month. The following meetings will be held at a
different location.

April 19 and September 20- Meyers Lake Fire Station 3103
Parkway NW



May 17 and October 18- Waco Fire Station 1655 Waynesburg Dr
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